
Board Facilities Committee Meeting 

Minutes of January 30, 2019 

 

Welcome and greetings by Diana Porter.  

Dr. Pollio started with comments about the last round of new schools and renovations, and 

how those changes have helped the community. 

Dr. Raisor discussed: 

 Alternative Schools 
 New Elementary Schools 
 Flagship Renovations 
 Permanent location for W.E.B Dubois Academy 
 New Middle School 

Dr. Raisor requested the committee and community members take a few minutes to write 

down their likes, concerns, and questions. Dr. Pollio then went around the room so everyone 

had the opportunity to speak about what they had wrote.  

Next Actions 

 Facilities Work Session on February 26, 2019 

 Board Approval  

 

Meeting was adjourned ~ 5:30pm 


